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To whom it may concern,

Over the past couple months, we have tried to put the blower system on a timer to conserve
energy usage. With the many fluxuations in the final results, we have taken the blower system
off of the timers and they are back on a continuous run cycle. Everything is back in proper
order as of June 24. | have also went back and corrected the NetDMRs that had the wrong
number of exceedances. If there is anything else that needs to be completed please feel free
to reach out.

Thank you,

Stephen Dyke

System Manager
930-968-1137
sdyke@astburygroup.com
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